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STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

February 13, 1986 

Letter No. 86-6To: All County Welfare Directors 
County Administrative Officers 

CHANGES IN COPAYMENT FOR MEDICAL SERVICES 

The enclosed beneficiary notice is being sent out with all May 
1986 Medi-Cal cards. The notice is self-explanatory. It 
describes two changes to the copayment program. The increase 
from a $3 to $5 copayment for nonemergency services provided in 
an emergency room is to conform to state law, under a recently 
granted waiver obtained from Health Care Financing Administration 
(HCFA). HCFA has also informed the Department that it may not 
exempt persons age 65 and over from copayment requirements for 
prescription drugs. 
Any questions should be directed to Terri Stackpole, Department 
of Health Services, Benefits Branch, at (916) 324-2496. 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

Doris Z. Soderberg, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 

Enclosure 
cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons 

Medi-Cal Program Consultants 
Expiration Date: May 1987
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